
 

August 2022 
 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

 

Our SS.CC. Congregation was born and formed around the 

Eucharist. While in silent prayer before the Blessed Sacrament, our founder 

had a s vision of “a band of missionaries who were to spread the Gospel everywhere”. 

It started from that vision. It grew out of a secret society, known as the 

Solitaires, which formed around our foundress, and was centered on 

Eucharistic adoration. So, Eucharistic adoration is an essential part of our 

mission.  

 

 

 

 Our personal and 

communal adoration is a time of conversation with 

the Lord Jesus, present in the Eucharist, a time of 

contemplation and prayer. In our adoration we unite 

ourselves with Christ before the Father interceding 

for the world, the Church, and the needs of all the 

people we meet in our daily ministry and all those 

you recommend to our prayers. 

 

 

Your generosity helps us to support the various communities of our Province as they 

continue their service to the Lord, ministering to the People of God both in apostolic outreach and 

in contemplative adoration before the Blessed Sacrament. 

“The Eucharistic celebration and contemplative adoration make us participate in the attitudes and sentiments 
of Jesus before the Father and before the world. They impel us to assume a ministry of intercession and remind us of the 
urgency to work for the transformation of the world according to the criteria of the Gospel.”  Constitutions, Art. 5  
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As part of our ministry, in the 

various parishes staffed by our SS.CC. 

priests, the faithful are given opportunities to 

make adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

and encouraged to do so. Adoration times 

and lengths vary from parish to parish 

according to resources, location, and 

parishioner demographics. 

 

 

Yours in the hearts of Jesus and Mary, 

 

Rev. Edward Popish, ss.cc. 

Development Director 

 

 

 

ALL SOULS REMEMBRANCE 

We are grateful for your love, prayers, and financial support. 
In gratitude, during the upcoming month of  November we would 
like to include the names of  your deceased family and friends in our 
daily prayers, liturgies, and adoration. For this, the names we receive 
by October 15, 2022, will be compiled in a “book of  life”, which 
will be sent to our brothers and communities.  

Be a part of our future. Thank you for considering us in your will! fr.popish.sscc@gmail.com 


